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Chair Reynolds, Vice-Chairs Nguyen and Scharf, Members of the Committee: 

This legislation to provide a state funded Welcome and Reception program is such 

good news and a very important step forward to support new members of our 

community and 

facilitate their integration and full participation. Thank you for supporting this 

important program to provide essential services for immigrants and refugees. 

Thank you. 


